Kiss'n’Go Protocols sl

=2 oh
e Y

1. Never park your vehicle in the zone during pick up or drop off.

2. If your child has not appeared in two minutes, please drive off and return.
3. Remain in your car.

4. If you need to leave your car, find a suitably marked parking space.

5. Arrive on or after 3:00pm (or for Year 3-6 student, arrive after 3:10pm).

6. Move as far forward in the zone as traffic permits (drop-off & pick-up).

7. On exit, proceed to the end of the available zone before merging into traffic.
8. Only “drop into” the established queue if sufficient space available to ensure

your entire vehicle is adjacent to the kerb.
9. Train your children how to exit and enter the vehicle quickly and safely.
10. Train your child to look out for your vehicle in the afternoon.
11. Arrange your vehicle so your child enters from the kerbside only.
12. Never double park and call for your child to move through the queue onto
the road.

13. Be calm, patient and courteous.

The safety of students is our priority. Consequently, staff members are
deployed to assist the smooth and efficient process of collection. They have been
instructed to remind drivers to comply with the road rules and the protocols
listed above. Your respect for these staff members is expected and appreciated.

As part of their school zone strategy, police officers regularly visit

our school to ensure compliance. Their _ A ~
support is welcome but independent of the b /o
school.




